Dear Mr. Christopher Cole,

I am honored to be the recipient of the Veteran's Promise Textbook Grant. This came as a huge relief to me to be awarded with such a generous contribution to my education.

I will be attending Ventura College for the first time, starting in the Spring. I plan to pursue a nursing degree. The next few years will present many challenges that I look forward to accomplishing so that I may return to the workforce as a Registered Nurse. I am excited to have a career that will allow me to make a positive impact on people's lives.

Once again I want to thank you for making this scholarship possible and for your generosity.

Sincerely,

Mallhur 5 March Matthew T. Burk